
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

EDITOR’S NOTE: The following article, 
recently published in Tasmania’s Forest Practice 
News, is reprinted below, with permission. I 
particularly liked the cartoon, and the 
accompanying photo of Kevin “when he was 
young”! The photo is with the compliments(?!) of 
Greg Middleton… 

 

 


